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Planning Matters
Treetops Housing Development

Update
The drafting of the section 75 legal agreements for Treetops and the Braeside sites is nearingcompletion. The Treetops depends on the Braeside development because Braeside contains therequired lower cost housing that the Treetops development is required to provide. In other words,Braeside provides the Treetops' lower cost housing off-site.
The Council is working to complete the sale of the Braeside site to the developer.
Planning permissions for both sites will be issued which can start the building process.
Malcolm Allan Housebuilders will then have three years - from the date the decision notice - to startthe construction work. Once started, the developer is unlimited in the timescale to complete thepermitted building work.
Malcolm Allan have still to submit some further information about the Treetops and they arecooperating to ensure they can proceed with developing the site.
Thanks to Councillor Martin Greig for the update.





Planning Application Summary with Decisions Feb 2024



Planning Applications as per weekly planning list February 2024:
None


